
Letters should be mailed to: Editor, The 
Bridgton News, P.O. Box 244, Bridgton, 
Maine 04009. E-mail submissions should be 
sent to: bnews@roadrunner.com. Letters and 
e-mails must contain a phone number to 
verify authenticity.
The Bridgton News will attempt to publish 
letters received in a timely fashion.

Letters to the Editor
We welcome your views!
Letters should not exceed 300 
words, and will be edited for 
libel, proper punctuation and 
taste. All letters must be signed 
and indicate the writer’s resi-
dence. The deadline for letters is 
Monday at 5:00 p.m.


